Dike, Darlene

From:

Sent: 30 May 2015 17:55

To: Planning

Subject: Re: notification of intended works to tree(s)

Dear Sir/Madam

| received today a letter of notification of intended works to tree(s) in a conservation area, reference
number 2015/2531/T, for the felling of the tree in the front garden of 42 Greencroft Gardens.

| am very unhappy to hear about this proposal as the trees surrounding our flat (40 Greencroft Gardens),
were one of the main reasons for our moving to the area several years ago. Last year, the tree outside 38
Greencroft Gardens was cut down and so the tree at 42 Greencroft Gardens is the only remaining tree out
front of our flat. It provides a great deal of shade in the summer keeping our flat cool, besides being a
particularly beautiful old tree. This tree helps to preserve the unique character of Greencroft Gardens and
| would hope that it wouldn't be removed unless strictly necessary, eg. it has died.

| would suggest that if the tree has become too big for the garden then surely it could be cut back
significantly rather than being cut down all together.

Kind regards
Laura Strachan

Flat 3
40 Greencroft Gardens



